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FROM MRS.  YOUNG
Take time for gratitude. November is a time of year when
everyone reflects on things in life that they are thankful
for. Did you know that the simple task of consciously
being grateful relieves stress? Take time this month to be
specifically thankful for things in your life. Write them
down. Post about them on social media. Share them
with your friends, family, and teachers. We all need a
little more gratitude in our lives. I know I am thankful to
be at FHS with all of you this year and I look forward to
all that this year has in store for us! - Mrs. Young

Upcoming Events :
November 5th: Voting Day!
November 7th: Auburn  
Meeting 

Click here to sign up! 
November 8th: Progress
Reports
November 11th: Veteran’s
Day - No School!
November 12th: Reality
Check event for all seniors
November 12th: Veteran’s
Day Program
November 20th: Visit with
the University of South
Alabama and Troy University
during lunch
November 25th-29th-
Thanksgiving Break - No
School!

October Featured Scholarship:
The Hagan Scholarship provides up to

$7,500 each semester for up to 8
consecutive semesters, workshops to
learn important life skills not typically

covered in the college curriculum, funds
to purchase college essentials, an HSF

Schwab Brokerage Account to manage,
funds to study and travel abroad, and
the opportunity to extend the Hagan

Scholarship to obtain a graduate or
professional degree. For more

information, go to
haganscholarships.org. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeR2AdQR8ONXt0OZORJg2r7Y0-FT9H0rSzTrCEnK6pNzmexjw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeR2AdQR8ONXt0OZORJg2r7Y0-FT9H0rSzTrCEnK6pNzmexjw/viewform?usp=sf_link

